
From: Simon Farrow <Simon.Farrow@acci.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, November 20, 2023 11:26 AM 
To: Chambers - Millhouse DP <Chambers.Millhouse.DP@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Jessica Tinsley <Jessica.Tinsley@acci.com.au> 
Subject: Modern Awards Review 2023-24 (AM2023/21) 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Re: Modern Awards Review 2023-24 (AM2023/21) 
 
We refer to the above matter and the Deputy President’s statement published on 6 
November 2023 ([2023] FWC 2899). 
 
We intend to participate in the consultation process as a peak employer body. 
 
With respect to the conduct of the consultation process, the only request we would make is 
for parties to have sufficient opportunity to respond to the submissions of other parties, given 
the absence of reply submissions in this matter. 
 
We do not have a strong view in respect of the desirability of any conference listings 
between 20 December and 22 December 2023 but will participate if they are sought by other 
parties. 
 
Jessica Tinsley will appear in Thursday’s mention hearing on behalf of ACCI. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

SIMON FARROW  

 

Adviser | Workplace Relations 
 

Level 2, 150 Collins Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

ABN 85 008 391 795 

M: +61 450 237 443 

E: simon.farrow@acci.com.au       

W: www.australianchamber.com.au 
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